
Dear Parents/Guardians,

World Diversity Day is May 21, 2022.  This worldwide event is an 
opportunity to help communities understand the value of cultural 
diversity and learn how to live together in harmony.  As a culminating 
activity, we are asking students and parents to work together to share 
facts about your culture and traditions.  The projects from each family’s 
research will be put together into a presentation for the district.  This 
presentation will be shared on May 20th, 2022. 

Click here for a sample slide you can create with your child(ren).   Click 
here to use Google Slides to make a copy, fill out your information and 
add pictures.  The sample slide is just a suggestion.  Please feel free to be 
creative!   If you prefer, you can fill out the attached form with some facts 
about your family and culture.  We will have students from the GMMS 
Diversity Club, Student Council, and SLC create slides to add to our 
slideshow.   We are looking forward to celebrating our diverse 
community. 

If you have any questions, please email me at swestberg@gmrsd.com.  
Information is due by April 30th, 2022.  Thank you in advance for helping 
us honor World Diversity Day. 

Sincerely,

Samantha Westberg

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1kpqaow2uYfu_mghwtAszQ4sYzSe4ESXy/view?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/1TCED5B37zpOhChC4sbMN0w3EUGe4eDVEOb9lc0T_1i8/copy
https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/1TCED5B37zpOhChC4sbMN0w3EUGe4eDVEOb9lc0T_1i8/copy
mailto:swestberg@gmrsd.com


Family Name:  ___________________________________

Country or Countries of Origin:  _______________________

________________________________________________

Facts about your family/culture (food, clothing, traditions):

________________________________________________

________________________________________________

________________________________________________

________________________________________________

________________________________________________

________________________________________________

________________________________________________

________________________________________________

**Teachers:  Please return to Samantha Westberg**

**


